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From: Kathleen Gotwals
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Subject: [External] New regulations regarding PA practice in Pennsylvania
Date: Monday, January 8, 2024 11:27:47 AM

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or
attachments from unknown senders. To report suspicious email, use the Report Phishing
button in Qutlook.

To Whom This Concerns:

I have been working as a physician assistant for 25+ years in the state of
Pennsylvania.

I believe the updates to these regulations is long overdue and will improve health
care delivered in this state.

Thank you,

Kathy Gotwals, Pa-C
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